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Professors and students of the EPLO Schools paid a visit to H.E. the
President of the Hellenic Republic

Professors and students of the Academy of European Public Law, members of the Council of
Representatives of the European Law and Governance School and students of the Internship program of
the EPLO, visited officially H.E. The President of the Hellenic Republic Mr. Procopios Pavlopoulos at the
Presidential Mansion on September 7, 2016.

The President emphasized on the contribution of the EPLO and its related entities-such as the Academy of
European Public Law and the European Law and Governance School- in strengthening the European
Union's foundation through institutional channels. The EPLO, as he stressed, contributed to the gradual
European integration, the integration of the EU, as well as to approach those countries of Europe which are
not members yet of the European Union, but are in the order to become members of the great European
family in the future.

The Director of the Academy of European Public Law Prof. Gordon Anthony of the Queen’s University of
Belfast, UK, stressed that “in its 22 years of existence, more than 500 students have graduated from the
Academy and they are currently enjoying prestigious careers in academia, the public, private and
international development sectors, and advocacy."

The President had a private discussion with many the foreign Professors and offered gifts to the students of
the Academy.
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